
From:  
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2022 11:53 AM 
To: CPSC <cpsc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: delegation status 
 

Hello, 

I would appreciate the following to be added to my submission re: Light Pollution on March 
29, 2022: 

City of Toronto By-law 

Chapter 629-17 

Buffering 

Property that, because of its use, occupancy or other reasons, creates a nuisance to other 
properties in the neighbourhood shall be buffered from these properties so as to minimize 
the 
effect of the nuisance by the provision and maintenance of: 

 
A. A barrier or deflectors to prevent lighting and vehicle headlights from shining directly into 
a dwelling unit; 

Thank You 

AnnaMaria Valastro 

 


